
Hello Nicky, 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of the cheque for £500 from Witney Town Council for this fiscal year. 
The support of the Town Council is very much appreciated. Please pass on our thanks to the 
members of the council and assure them that the grant will be put to good use serving the local 
community. 
 
We will of course acknowledge your support in any promotional literature. 
 
My apologies for the delay in acknowledging receipt. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ruth Lapworth 
Volunteer Coordinator 
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